
 

SAFETY UPDATE  

RECALL NOTICE 
 
 

Simple Mills is initiating a voluntary recall of Fine Ground Sea Salt Almond Flour 
Crackers because they have found that a select number of Fine Ground Sea Salt 
Almond Flour Cracker boxes were incorrectly packed with bags of Farmhouse 
Cheddar Almond Flour Crackers.  
 
As a result, the packaging does not list the presence of milk allergen. Some people 
who have an allergy or sensitivity to milk could run the risk of a serious or life-
threatening allergic reaction if they consume this product. 
 
Customers who purchased the affected product shall discontinue use and contact 

us at recallinfo@vitacost.com  for a full refund. 

 
 
Recalled Product Sold by Vitacost.com Inc. 

Product UPC Lots Code 
Simple Mills  Almond Flour 
Crackers Gluten Free   Fine 
Ground Sea Salt -- 4.25 oz 

856069005131 BEST BY 02/12/2022 
BEST BY 02/14/2022 
BEST BY 02/15/2022 
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